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Secretary of Education 

(302) 735-4000
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January 28, 2025 

Ms. Guillermina Gonzalez  
President, Board of Directors  
Las Américas ASPIRA Academy – Georgetown 
326 Ruthar Drive 
Newark, DE 19711 

Dear Ms. Gonzalez: 

I am pleased to inform you that on January 16, 2025, with the consent of the State Board of 
Education, the Delaware Department of Education approved the new charter application for Las 
Américas ASPIRA Academy – Georgetown.  

If you should have any questions or concerns about this charter approval, please contact Leroy 
Travers at (302) 735-4020. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Holodick, Ed.D. 
Secretary of Education 

cc: Margie Lopez-Waite, Chief Executive Officer, Las Américas ASPIRA Academy – Georgetown 
      Kim D. Klein, Associate Secretary, Operations Support 
      Leroy Travers, Director, Charter School Office  


